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Breakfast Cub Car Parking 
 

23rd January 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We have recently increased our offer to more families for their children to attend breakfast 

club, we hope this has been helpful. However, understandably because of this we have seen an 

increased number of parents/carers using the Breckon Hill Road car parks to drop off children at 

breakfast club. This is at the peak time of staff arriving at school and the increased traffic 

moving in and out of the car parks is a concern. To avoid accidents, we need to ask families 

bringing children to breakfast club to park in Douglas Street car park and walk the short 

distance round the perimeter of the school with their child and safely hand them over to 

breakfast club staff. Year 5 and Year 6 children may make the short walk by themselves. 

 

In summary please do not park in Breckon Hill Road car parks when dropping your 

child/children off at breakfast club but instead please park in the Douglas street car park. Thank 

you in advance for your help in keeping children safe. 

 

Please be reminded all children attending breakfast club need to arrive between 8am and 

8.10am. This is so that we can complete the register.  

 

Many thanks for your understanding and help with this matter. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs Smith 

Headteacher 


